
• December 18: Festive sweater day! 

• December 22: Holiday party 

• December 23 - January 6: Winter Break (school closed) 

• December 28 - 31: Winter camp 

• January 4 - 5: Winter camp 

We hope you all had a wonderful holiday break with your families! Thank for  
the spices donated to our classroom, the children have been really enjoying all 
the different spices and grinding work.  

As we get into the colder months please remember to bring a labeled hat, 
gloves/mittens, and jacket. As the snow approaches please bring snow pants 
and snow boots so your child can enjoy the snow with us.  

 

This month we are going to have a “fancy” holiday 
party for students in our classroom on December 
22nd. Please bring in a holiday book your child 
can read and share. Your child can also pack a 
“holiday” themed lunch and can bring a cookie 
and a package of hot cider/cocoa to have water 
added. B.Y.O.M. (bring your own marshmallow) if 
your child would like!! We do encourage your child 
to dress up!!  

Here is an example of some of the writing we are 
doing in our classroom! 

Miss Tiffani and Miss Maxine 
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Fostering Independence 

at home: 

• Putting on and     

zipping their own 

coat and snow pants 

• Folding towels or 

laundry 

• Help set the table 

Artist/Composer of the Month: 

• Pablo Picasso 

• George Fredrick Handel 

Cultural: 

• Europe 

• Biomes, holidays, and traditions 

Science: 

• Parts of a Snow boy 


